\ W\M i\% LS PAllV O Qo v U

L ¥\fx/}"\\r N l{‘\ AN - e
Practnce Mana er Mr Dan Hudson BSc (Hons) MRTPI

Station House Surgery C,;\Q N }2 & %ﬁ w/‘“ . Development Straiegy Manager

Etat;or; Road ‘@ﬂM oy C . onov” Q}m eV \}quﬁ’jé% Lakeland House

enaa , ¢ .7 ; i.owmner Street

Cumbria ’f’\::&Nm : SERVINS L{;}\%x Li) S L{\‘” Kendal

LA96SA  |-n, < LQosu - ¢ Cumbria LA9 4DL
" ;

" Drs Elliott Payne Simpson Scott Frost Tel: 01539 733333

Holme Morgan Woodforu 4 Bethel: Fax: 01539 717355

Station House Surgery Sianon Road

Kendal LAS 6SA 01539 722660 e-mail: d.hudson @ southlakeland.gov.uk

www.southlakeland.gov.uk —

OurRef:  DH/B0.12.43 Contact:  Dan Hudson QU Ext: 7361
Your Ref: Date: 19 January 2011 ;%g;iégngms _—
Dear Sir or Madam / Zf JAN 201
SOUTH LAKELAND LOCAL DEVELOPMENT FRAMEWORK j Ae ’
LAND ALLOCATIONS — CONSULTATION ON EMERGING OPTION%MS@QF?
) ﬁ&’éj

South Lakeiand Disirict Councii is consulting widely from 21 January to 15 April 2011 on its
suggestions for new sites for homes, jobs and community facilities, to meet the needs of
communities in South Lakeland (outside the National Parks) to 2025. The consultation is being
publicised widely and includes a series of consultation ‘drop-in’ days when you can discuss
proposals with Council Officers.

We hope you can take time to consider the suggestions and let us have your comments by
Friday 15 April 2011. The Council will consider all comments before preparing a final draft
plan. When this is published, everyone will again have opportunity to make representations.
These will be considered by an independent Inspector when assessing the ‘soundness’ of the
document.

Full details of the proposals and how you can let us have your views are on the Council’s
website at www.southlakeland.gov.uk/landallocations and also to inspect at South Lakeland
House (Kendal), Ulverston Town Hall and libraries at Arnside, Grange over Sands, Kendal,
Kirkby Lonsdale, Miinthorpe and Ulverston. We can also provide information on CD or paper on
request.

If possible, please make your response on-line as this will save admin costs, but you may also
complete the form and email it to us at developmentplans @ southlakeland.gov.uk or post it to
Development Plans Manager, SLDC, South Lakeland House, Lowther Street, Kendal, Cumbria,
LA9 4DL. To respond on-line your username is StationHouseSurgery and your password is
4149stap. All responses will be made available to view on-line (with signatures and addresses
removed) and therefore cannot be treated as confidential. Responses will not be acknowledged
individually, except on request.

In responding, please also let us know if you wish to be informed when the Land Allocations
document is submitted to the Secretary of State for independent examination.

+David Sykes » Corporate Director (Communities)




